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19th March 2020 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Students in receipt of Free School Meals 
 
Subject to ill health striking our staff, we are confirming that Herts Catering will 

continue to offer your child a school lunch from 1:10pm – 2pm daily for the next 
two weeks.  

 
Please email the school office if you wish to take up this offer for your child,   
students do not need to wear school uniform to enjoy a meal. 

 
We are also planning to offer this service during the Easter holidays, but this 

will be confirmed next week. 
 

However, if you have already informed us that you are a ‘keyworker’ or we have 

identified your child as vulnerable, you do not need to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jo Gant 

Headteacher 
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